NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REPORT TO CBPC MEETING 07/12/2020

1. Surveys

- See separate report on analysis of Survey 3
- As reported previously we have only had 9 responses from the Young Person's Survey, which we estimate is around 10% of the total. Consequently, any analysis is not meaningful. We are formulating alternative strategies in order to reach the Young People of the Parish.
- A 2nd Business Survey is ready to be issued but is on hold until the first quarter of next year.

2. Meetings with AECOM

• We have opened discussions with 2 separate arms of AECOM, one for Design Codes and the other for assistance with Site Surveys. We are expecting some preliminary feedback from them in January.

3. Production of NP Report

• Work has started on drafting a contents list and reviewing the historical information on each of the Parishes.

4. Dorset Council Local Plan Options

• We have just had sight of papers published by Dorset Council on the suggested housing requirement figures for Chesil Bank and we are debating the implications, if any, on the ongoing work of the Neighbourhood Plan. Public consultation is due to start in January 2021. Our understanding is that there is an indicative number of 33 homes between 2021 and 2038.

Derek Troughton Chair of NPSG 02/12/2020